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In English this term, KS2 will be learning the 
techniques for persuasive writing. We will 
then be writing our own posters for the 
Tokyo Olympics. We will also be learning 
various performance poems, looking at 
techniques to entertain the reader. 
KS1 pupils will be continuing their work on 
phonics and how to use their phonics skills in 
their reading and writing. We will also be 
creating our own non-fiction writing based 
on facts from the Olympic Games. 

In Maths, KS2 we will be learning about 
fractions and decimals. We will learn how to 
count, order, add and subtract these 
numbers. We will also be learning about 
position and direction by using coordinates. 
KS1 pupils will continuing counting in 2s, 5s 
and 10s. We will then be using our 
knowledge to money which will involve 
identifying coins and adding coins. 
 
 

In History, be learning about the when and 
how the Olympics originated and significant 
events throughout the years. 

This half term in our PSHE sessions, we will 
continue with Zones of Regulation. Focusing 
on strategies to support us regulating our 
emotions. 
We will also be continuing out Wellbeing 
Wednesdays focusing on different strategies 
to use when struggling. 

In Science, we will be learning about forces. 
We will look at what forces do to objects. We 
will also learn about magnetic force. 

Our design and technology lessons will be 
focusing on designing and making sporting 
equipment. We will use various techniques 
such as gluing, making hinges and combining 
materials to strengthen the equipment. 

In Geography, we will be learning about the 
host nation of this year’s Olympic games –
Japan. We will learn about the human and 
physical geography of this country. 
 


